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MEMO 
  

February 6, 2018 
  
TO:  Julian Tackett, Commissioner 
  
FR:  Michael J. Barren 
 

RE:  Suggested Changes to the Archery Format 
  

After considering the Board’s recent action, it is my feeling that we should recommend the 
following changes to format in scoring and team size for this year’s postseason competition.  
 

Several factors were taken into consideration in our discussions including the addition of a girls’ 
team championship, average school gender participation numbers, venue, and the request of 
the Board to stay within the one-day event parameters. 
 

1) KHSAA will sponsor both boys and girls competitions for both team and individuals. 
2) All entrants shall come from the KHSAA online postseason roster. 
3) The girls’ tournament (both team and individuals) is limited to female archers only. 
4) The boys’ team tournament may include male and female archers. 
5) The team size for each event will be 7 to 12 archers. 
6) A school may enter less than 7 and compete as individuals, however a school entering a 

team may not enter additional competitors as individuals in the same tournament. 
7) The team score for the region and state tournament shall be the best seven scores from 

those entered. 
8) Females from schools without enough for a girls team may compete as individuals on the 

boys’ team 
9) A female may be entered in the region as either an individual or on a team, but not both, and 

that decision is binding for both region and state. 
 


